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After the success of the last two years organ recitals, Chesham United Reformed Church 
(URC) is again hosting a series of six recitals during Lent. 
These are being played by organists associated with the URC or members of the 
Buckinghamshire Organists’ Association (BOA). 
 

The recital will be at 12.30pm for about 30 minutes. Entry is free but 
donations will be gratefully received; these will be split between the 
upkeep of Chesham URC organ and the bursary fund of BOA. There is 
the option of light lunch afterwards (£4). 
 
 

 

Feb 28 - Peter Williams, Ickenham United Reformed Church 

Mar 6 - Frances Atkinson, Chesham United Reformed Church 

Mar 13 - Derrick Matthews, Aylesbury Methodist Church 

Mar 20 - Jenny Hoare, Northchurch Parish Church 

Mar 27- Gerard Anderson, St Aidan’s Catholic Church, Little Chalfont 

Apr 3 – Andrew Winton, All Saints Parish Church, High Wycombe 

 

We look forward to another enjoyable series of recitals with a variety of pieces and 

styles. 
 
  


